
Public Hearing 
Hillsboro Energy, LLC, Deer Run Mine 

Permit Renewals 
 
 
Pursuant to 62 Ill. Adm. Code 1773.14 promulgated under the Surface Coal Mining Land 
Conservation and Reclamation Act, the Department of Natural Resources, Office of Mines and 
Minerals, Land Reclamation Division hereby gives notice that a public hearing has been 
rescheduled, due to hazardous weather conditions present on January 22, 2024, for the 
submission of comments by the Department on the renewal application of Permit No. 399 and 
No. 424, which was submitted by Hillsboro Energy for the Deer Run Mine.  The public hearing 
is scheduled for Thursday, February 8, 2024 at 5:30 PM at the Montgomery County Historic 
Courthouse, # 1 Courthouse Square, Hillsboro, IL.   
 
This public hearing is rescheduled from the January 22, 2024 hearing which was cancelled due to 
inclement weather. 
 
 
       Daniel Barkley Supervisor 
       Land Reclamation Division 
       Illinois Department of Natural Resources 
       Office of Mines and Minerals 
       One Natural Resources Way 
       Springfield, IL 62702-1271 
       (217) 782-4970 
 


